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The San Antonio Bay Partnership will hold a General Stakeholder meeting on August 21, 2012, from 5:30 to 7:30 pm, in the Alcorn Auditorium at the University of Houston – Victoria. 
Topics for the meeting include:
· Enjoy the First Annual “San Antonio Bay Day” on Saturday, September 29th. SABP has decided to join other organizations and locations around the country in celebrating National Estuaries Day on Saturday, September 29, 2012. Planning is underway for San Antonio Bay Day, which will include fun and informational events on the shore and waters of San Antonio Bay, in Seadrift TX. More details will be unveiled at the Stakeholder meeting, or go to: http://www.sabaypartnership.org/san-antonio-bay-day-2012 
· Learn more about “Balancing Freshwater Needs in a Changing Environment — a Collaborative Science Project”  This project, which looks at the relationship between freshwater inflows into the San Antonio Bay/Guadalupe Estuary System and the ecology of the Mission-Aransas estuaries, is a collaboration of the Mission-Aransas National Estuarine Research Reserve (NERR), the University of Texas, and Texas A&M University. Intended users of this project’s results include stakeholders from the agriculture, commercial fishing, and recreation industries; municipalities; water resource agencies; and scientists.

· Report on Phase II of the EPA-Funded “Site Inventory for Protection, Restoration, and Enhancement of Coastal Habitats in San Antonio Bay System.” This phase of work added additional sites to the Phase I inventory, bringing the total number of sites to 63. Project investigators, with much assistance from the stakeholder work group, also refined the site characteristics database, added keyword search capability, and documented more sites with photos. The Google Earth platform has provided a tremendous tool for sharing site information and visualizing site characteristics. Come experience a breathtaking virtual aerial tour of the sites.

· Learn about “Employing the Conservation Design Approach on Coastal Avian Habitats along the Central Texas Coast.” Dr. Liz Smith, with the International Crane Foundation, will report on a project funded by the FWS Landscape Conservation Cooperative Program and being conducted by International Crane Foundation, Gulf Coast Bird Observatory, Harte Research Institute and Conrad Blucher Institute at Texas A&M University-Corpus Christi, The Nature Conservancy of Texas, and Mission-Aransas National Estuarine Research Reserve. The objective of the project is to develop habitat maps in Aransas, San Antonio, and Matagorda Bay systems for whooping crane, piping plover, and several other bird species. These maps will target current conservation area needs as well as evaluate landscape changes under various sea-level rise scenarios.
· Report on the development of the Status and Trends Reports for the San Antonio Bay/Guadalupe Estuary System. Various stakeholders and scientists are volunteering their time and expertise to complete a series of “Status and Trends Reports” on key environmental and economic parameters in the San Antonio Bay/Guadalupe Estuary System. Highlights from the first set of completed reports will be presented and discussions held on scheduling a more in-depth workshop sometime in the fall for the presentation and analysis of all of the reports. At that workshop, the primary goal will be to develop a work plan for completing SABP’s proposed comprehensive management plan for the San Antonio Bay/Guadalupe Estuary System.
For more information on the meeting location and parking, go to: http://www.sabaypartnership.org/upcoming-meetings
